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Dear UCI Community, 

On Saturday evening, the UCI Police Department was made aware of a disturbing social-media
post by one of our students. An investigation was opened immediately. UCIPD interviewed the
individual who posted the information and an external professional threat assessor was
engaged to help us determine risk to the campus. 

Our officers and the threat assessor determined that there is no immediate danger to our
students and the campus. Classes are continuing as scheduled. We have no information to
suggest that students should not attend class or that campus activities should be adjusted. We
will notify you as quickly as possible if the situation changes. 

The investigation into this situation is continuing as we work to determine next steps. In the
meantime, we have increased the presence of officers on campus today. 

We encourage you to call the UCIPD at (949) 824-5223 if you have additional information or
would like to report suspicious activity. We thank those who reported this situation to
administration and the police. The safety of our students, faculty and staff is our utmost priority.
We are doing everything possible to ensure a secure and comfortable environment for our
campus community. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Cooper, Interim Chief 

http://www.police.uci.edu/
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